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 Hi,
    I'm writing in opposition of LD 104. This bill would totally destroy your average 
medical cannabis farm, some may hold on but I can't see it being sustainable for most.
This would cost the farmer an average of $500 per variety (strain) and this additional 
charge would force most farmers to limit the varieties they grow. That's not including 
any additional testing for secondary products (pre rolls for example) made from the 
same tested flower. Patients rely on the varieties we carry as each provide a different 
benefit and some patients respond differently than others to certain strains. This will 
either get passed on to patients or absorbed by the farmer, either way a patient won't 
be able to afford their medicine or caregivers will go out of business. It's an all around
a lose-lose situation for both the patient and caregiver. At a time were most people 
can't afford groceries we gotta rethink testing.


